Steven SeEe

From: Alphonse Testa <at777trump@cox.net>

Sent: Sunday, April 7, 2024 3:31 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Gender Transition........... Protecting our children
RI House,

| strongly urge you to pass this bill protecting our children from the horrors of gender transitioning
drugs and surgeries. This is cruelty and as far as I'm concerned child abuse. It's is against God and
nature. To not protect innocent children from this would be another slide down in the path of
perversion. Hope you'll agree.
Al Testa
107 Smithfield Rd.
North Providence, R.l. 02904

401-353-1466



